& indercottage We Help Others and Others Help Us

THE DOORBELL JUST KEEPS RINGING

By Brenda Crisp, Executive Director, Uni-Pres Kindercottage

‘Tis the season of your generosity. | can hardly sit and work at my desk without
hearing the doorbell ring. | answer the door and find more of you delivering
gifts for our students and staff. We can’t say thank you enough. You make
Christmas real for all of us at Uni-Pres Kindercottage. You come bearing all
kinds of gifts just like the Wise Men coming to visit Jesus. In return we wish
you and your family and your church families a very Merry Christmas and the
happiest and HEALTHIEST of New Years. Thank you from all of us at Uni-Pres
Kindercottage!

We share photos of some of you bringing gifts to us.

For many years Grandma Betty made blankets for us. Since she passed, her
grandchildren have continued her tradition.

Columbia IL Scouts collected food for us.
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Yolanda shares a picture of Lois, Sandy and Barb from Evangelical in Godfrey
as they came to bring us gifts.
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